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The United States Constitution clearly gives American citizens the right to own guns. 

Our right to bear arms is to protect citizens from governmental tyranny, of which this 

bill smells. 

 

To restrict citizens with concealed handgun licenses removes their Second 

Amendment rights. Law-abiding citizens are the people who go through training to 

properly carry and use a handgun. 

 

Criminals don't care about gun laws. Restricting the rights of law-abiding people to 

defend and protect with a concealed handgun puts all of us at greater risk. 

 

I strongly urge you to oppose HR 2007. 

 

Elizabeth Slavick 


